
 ד“בס

September 20, 2019 
 פרשת כי תבוא  

  PM 6:39הדלקת הנרות: 

  PM 7:36מוצאי שבת: 

Chai Elul is the יום הולדת of the בעל שם טוב and the 
  .חסידות which brings with it the birth of אלטער רבי
What better way to introduce our theme of the year! 
Since the first day of school the girls have been wonder-

ing what the CCM Bank was all about.  On Wednesday morning, at 10:00, all elementary girls en-
tered the bank, received a wallet and ID card and learned about the theme “Pay It Forward.”  We 
explained that everything we do, everything we learn, everything we know, we can pay forward 
and pass on to others.  It didn’t take long for the girls to figure out how the theme “Pay it For-
ward” was born.  Ask your daughter and she will tell you.  Thank you Rabbi Gancz for the  

beautiful words of wisdom. 



Dear Parents, 
 
We hope you enjoyed a rejuvenating summer 
and welcome you to another promising school 
year at Cheder Chabad of Monsey. 
 
The goal of Cheder Chabad Girls PTA is to 
enhance the חינוך of our children, and create a 

supportive environment for the teachers and staff, through the following initiatives. 
 Rosh Chodesh Teacher Appreciation Gifts - A monthly token of gratitude sends a 

positive message to teachers and staff. 
 Teacher Room Upgrade - PTA has worked hard to make the teacher's room aes-

thetically pleasing. (see photo below) 
 Preschool Extracurricular Activities Co-Sponsorship with the school 
 Annual Mother and Daughter Event for grades 1-4 
 Extracurricular activities for upper grades 
 Classroom games and toys for indoor and outdoor play 
 Box Tops Collection 
 Class Mothers - Please join our efforts to help our children succeed by volunteering 

to be a Class Mother for your daughter's class. (The following classes still need this 
position filled: Preschool, 3rd Grade - Mrs. Wolfman, 5th Grade - Mrs. Kessler, 7th 
Grade, 8th Grade.) To volunteer for Preschool classes, please contact Rivky 
Borenstein @ 845-313-6117, for elementary grades, contact Chavi Lipsker @ 347-
407-1395. 

We invite you to partner with the PTA through membership and volunteering opportuni-
ties. PTA membership dues is $25 per family. You can Paypal PTA 
at chedergirlspta@chedermonsey.org. 
 
Through a partnership between parents and school, we will achieve our goal of creat-
ing a happy school environment for our children, IY"H. 
 
Best wishes for a  
K'siva Vachasima Tovah! 
 
Looking forward to a productive year, 
 
Cheder Chabad of Monsey Girls PTA 

 

mailto:chedergirlspta@chedermonsey.org


Every week we will I”YH post the items that were found 
that week.  It would be a great idea to label all your 
child/ren items so you will not have this issue.  If it is not 
claimed within the month it will be donated to Kupat  
Ezra.   

Dear Parents, 

 

 Thank you for welcoming me so warmly into 

your school.  It is my pleasure to work with your 

daughters.   I hope that as the year progresses, I will 

get to know the girls personally. One thing I have 

noticed is the שמחת החיים that permeates the 

building.  It is truly something special. 

  As I walk through the halls, the sounds of 

learning and excitement can be heard from all the 

classrooms.  The teachers have prepared engaging 

lessons to bring the learning to life. 

 It is my goal to raise the level of learning and 

achievements of our girls.  I hope with continued 

work together with our teachers we will make great 

strides this year.   

 

Wishing us all much hatzlocha, 

 

Mrs. P. Friedland 

General Studies Principal 

Grade 1—5  English Principal 



Shaina Siegeleman—Grade 1 

 

1. “What did you enjoy about the י אלול “ח  program?   The school bank. 

2. Did you make a farbrengen at home? Of course. 

3. What is your favorite part of school so far? Writing. 

4. What do you think about the school bank? It’s good. 

5. What are your hobbies?  Coloring. 

Chavi Raskin—Grade 2 

1. “What did you enjoy about the י אלול “ח   program? School Bank. 

2. Did you make a farbrengen at home? Yes 

3. What is your favorite part of school so far? Art. 

4. What do you think about the school bank? It’s ok. 

5. What are your hobbies? Coloring. 

 

Shaina Wolf—Grade 3 

1. “What did you enjoy about the י אלול “ח   program? Collecting credit cards. 

2. Did you make a farbrengen at home? Yes. 

3. What is your favorite part of school so far? Everything. 

4. What do you think about the school bank? It’s amazing. 

5.     What are your hobbies? Riding an electric scooter. 

 



A big Yoshor Koach to the Parents of Shimmy Levertov who 

brought such amazing toys for the class!  

Preschool had such a beautiful 
Farbrengen in honor of Chai Elul!  
Thank you to Mrs. Kagan, our 
friend Esther Rivka’s Mommy who 
came to tell the kinderlach all 
about Chai Elul. Everyone  
enjoyed a puppet show, special 
treats, and made a beautiful  
project with a light bulb describing 
how we shine through our Mitzvos.  
The preschool kinderlach weren’t shy and came up to 
say the Pesukim with so much chayus. They sang 
beautiful niggunim and really made the Rebbe proud. 
                      Gut Shabbos, 
                     Mrs. Chaya Light 




